Please enter this vote explanation into the Senate record.

“HCR 212 sets bill deadlines for the 2021 Regular Session which is after the
next General Election. Sixty state representatives are up for election as are fifteen
state senators. Binding a future legislature is unconstitutional per legislative
counsel. Setting bill deadlines prior to election of new members then regulating the
number of bills a new elected member of the legislator may introduce is wrong. It is
discriminatory to some districts. It is bad practice. It defies the purpose of a
democracy or the republican form of government. Status quo actions like this is
why Oregon is now an economic basket case. Voted No.”



